## Welcome IOOF FLOAT BUILDERS

## WE HOPE YOU WILL ENJOY YOU STAY.

The front desk has directions to many items in the area. They are also a great source for information on the public transport systems available.

Wear Clothing that can be ruined, as glue sometimes does not wash out of the clothes when you get back home.

Any questions at the Hotel call me at my room; or cell me at 1-310-464-7140. You can also call June Gennaria at the Hotel.

Arrangements for rides to the float barn will be assigned each morning as needed in the Lobby.

Work at the float barn starts at 8:30 a.m. We also need workers at night so remember everyone can't go home after dinner.

Dinner is provided most nights except 12/31/21. We do work after dinner on the float and people are needed to work then also. On December 30th we work until the float is finished.

The Memorial service will be held on 12/31/21 and the time will be announced.

Roberta J. G Prosk

## **WELCOME TO SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA**

## AND THE ODD FELLOWS/REBEKAHS ROSE FLOAT WEEK

We hope you stay in California is a pleasant and fun time for you. We have requested good Southern California weather; but you never know what may happen. Keep your umbrella handy; Layer your clothing, so that if the sun stays out, you can make yourself more comfortable. Keep a jacket handy for when the Sun does go down and it cools off.

If you need rides to the float barn each morning please go to the lobby on the first floor and rides will be arranged.

For those of you that ordered Parade and/or Rose bowl game tickets. They will be handed out after you get to Pasadena. Someone will contact you after you arrive. The buses will pick up at the Hotel to go to the parade at 5:00 a.m. and will leave no later than 5:00 a.m. (No later!!!!) We are unable to wait for late arrivals. It is necessary to get the buses on the road so that they can be parked and you can get to your seat before the parade starts.

There will be a dinner at the Hotel after the football game. The dinner will be around 7:00 to 7:30 P.M. \$15,00. If you are not attending the game or the parade and would like to attend the dinner, Tickets are available for \$15.00 and you must contact June Gennaria to purchase dinner tickets. The dinner is held at the breakfast room at the motel.

June Gennaria OR I will be staying at the Hotel for the week. Therefore, if you have problems or requests don't hesitate to call on cell me at 1-310-464-7140..

Again, I hope you have a wonderful stay and enjoy yourself. Roberta J.G.Prosk